
2022 Winter PCS Food Drive Report 

 

The nation-wide growing inflation rate in 2022 has been deeply detrimental 

to people with low-income. As the holiday season approaches, Pittsburgh Chinese 

School (PCS) carried out a Food Drive Donation for the JFCS Squirrel Hill Food 

Pantry which is located near PCS to provide necessary help for the local 

community.  

 

The Food Drive Donation was led by volunteer 

Katherine Hu (胡语萌). It was organized and carried out by 

volunteers Audrey Jiang (江明宇), Annie Wu (吴悠), Katherine 

Hu (胡语萌), Allison Shi (史泽宇), Angelina Li (李艾嘉), Andrew 

Li (李小安), Alexander Chen (陈鲍宣泽), Eileen Hu (胡程琳), and 

Amber Wang (王乐萱). 

 

 
 

The donation activity started on Sunday, 11/13/2022. It continued for the 

following Sundays: 11/20, 11/27, 12/4, and 12/11, when the Food Drive ended. 

The event lasted for over a month; 5 weeks to be exact. During this period, PCS 

teachers, students, families, and volunteers showed great passion, kindness, and 

love by donating the following items.  

 



        
            

All of the donated items were delivered to JFCS Squirrel Hill Food Pantry on 

12/16/2022 by PCS board chairman Ye Peng (彭晔), Vice Chairman 

Ying Cao (曹颖), Vice Principal Megan Shi, and Parent-

Teacher Associate Bing Wu (吴昺).  

 

                         
 

After measuring its weight and certification, JFCS Squirrel Hill Food Pantry 

informed us that PCS donated almost 200 pounds of items that will greatly help the 

local community. 

 

Item Description Quantity

Canned vegetable 25

Canned meats & fish 24

Canned fruits 16

soups 18

dry pasta 28

dry foods 158

cereal 11

beans & lentils 25

drinks 13

Sanitary Items 24

Diapers 2.5 packs



                                       
 

Here, we thank all the PCS members that donated items, kindness, and love for this 

event! 

 

Megan Shi 

PCS Vice Principal 

12/31/2022 


